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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider recommendations regarding a New Countywide Policy entitled “Naming County Assets”, as follows:

a) Approve and adopt the proposed new County policy entitled “Naming County Assets” which establishes a
process for requesting naming of County facilities and assets; and

b) Determine pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Guidelines Section 15378 that the
above action is not a project subject to CEQA review.
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